
RECREATION REPORT 

FEBRUARY 2018 

 

 A very busy recreation basketball season came to a close on Saturday the 

10th as we hosted the grades 3 and 4 boys tournament.  It was a busy day 

both on the court and at the concessions as we had a seven-game day with 

the Dexter boys being eliminated in the semifinals.  Overall, it was a very 

successful season as we hosted upwards of 45 games at Ridge View.  A 

special thanks to Mandi Deering, Shelly Peakes, and all the rest of the 

volunteers who helped man the snack shack, take tickets, and help clean up 

every Sunday at the end of the day.  It takes a group effort to pull this off 

and all these people did a great job.  Thanks also go out to all my coaches 

who put their own lives on hold to coach these kids for three months. 

 Wrestling sign ups were held with 27 kids suited up and ready to hit the mats 

in the next couple of weeks. 

 The recreation cheerleaders under the direction of Veronica Clark and 

Ashley Clay performed at some of our games and did a tremendous job.  

They are headed for some cheering competitions in the next couple of 

weeks.  Good luck to them. 

 Roller skating numbers have been steady but not great. 

 Due to the weather we were unable to host our free ice skating night so we 

held an activity night upstairs in the Town Hall which was very well 

attended.  Thanks to Skowhegan Savings for all their help and support and to 

the Recreation Committee for making this a successful event. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mike Martin 

Recreation Director 

 


